
 

 

 

Regulatory Circular RG14-076 
 
Date:   May 16, 2014 
 
To: Trading Permit Holders 
From: Business Development Division 
RE:  Deactivation of the Solicitation Auction Mechanism (SAM) 
 
 
Effective May 20, 2014 (8:30 a.m. CST), CBOE will deactivate the Solicitation Auction Mechanism (SAM; also 
referred to as “AON AIM”) for simple and complex orders.  Any future reactivation of SAM will be announced via a 
Regulatory Circular prior to reactivation.  
 
 
Additional Information: 

o Questions regarding operational matters related to this circular may be directed to the CBOE Help Desk at  
helpdesk@cboe.com or 866-728-2263. 

o For any additional information on regulatory matters related to this circular, please contact the Regulatory 
Interpretations and Guidance team at RegInterps@cboe.com  or (312) 786-8141.  

 


